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 Lisa Hearn COMMNT2015/4151/P 31/08/2015  22:48:38 We live next door, at 11 Rudall Crescent (we share a party wall).  We have not had any communication 

or notice about these works until we returned from our summer holiday and found the notice from 

Camden.  We understand the desire to update 13 Rudall Crescent, but we are concerned that 

particularly the replacement of the back wall of the house with glass folding doors be done in a way 

that does not damage our house (considering that the houses are of course connected).  We would also 

ask that the replacement glass screens overlooking our patio are frosted as they are now. Finally, we are 

very concerned about noise and dust, particularly considering that we have two young children. We 

would ask that all efforts are taken to minimise noise and dust as much as possible.  Thank you.

11 Rudall Crescent
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